
East Ayton School – Nursery - Home Learning - Week 4 - Mon 18 May 

 

Hello everyone, 

I hope you are all keeping safe and well. We are going to have so much news to catch up on 

when we finally get together again. I received a lovely photo from Maxwell of the Mother’s 

day plant that you all took home. It’s grown so much. Well done Maxwell. 

Here are some different ideas for activities that you might like to do whilst you are at home 

with your families. 

 

• Have you done any more planting with your families? Maybe you could have a go at 

some leaf rubbings. I’m sure a grown up in your house could help you. Can you see 

the veins on the leaf? 

 

• In literacy, we were beginning to look at things that start with the same sound as 

your name. Could you practise doing this? Maybe you could play I-Spy. This can be a 

bit tricky, but I know you enjoy challenges. 

 

• Finally, I wonder if you can remember any of the 2d shapes that we have been 

learning about. Can you spot triangles, circles, squares and rectangles around the 

house or on your daily walks. You could talk about how you know which shape it is, 

such as it’s a rectangle because it has four sides, two long sides and two short sides. 

 

I can’t wait to hear about your adventures at home from this week. You could ask your 

grown up to put pictures in your sharing book or write about your adventures for us to 

share when we are together again. 

Most important of all is that you are staying safe, healthy and having fun. I look forward to 

hearing about all your adventures. 

 

From Mrs Glenwright                      

 


